
 

APG Appeals Policy 
Policy 7.9 
 
About This Policy: 
Effective Date: 02-24-2017  
 
Approval Dates: Previously recorded as Policy C-1 
 
Scope  
This policy applies to all members of the university community on each 
campus of Indiana University.  
 
Policy Statement 
The purpose of this policy is to outline the process for appeals to the APG 
Board. 
 
Procedure 
All appeals regarding reinstatements- see College of Health Sciences 
Reinstatement Process Policy. 

All appeals regarding grades- see campus Grade Appeal Policy. 

Appeals regarding APG Board decisions including course substitutions, 
problem assessments, learning contracts, and dismissals should be directed 
to the Assistant Dean for Student Success. This should be directed as a 
formal written appeal and include the following: addressed to the APG 
Board, specific reason for appeal, specifics/plan for success with 
documentation and supporting evidence. The APG Board will carefully review 
all information submitted in order to make a determination on the appeal. 

If the student still wishes to appeal following APG Board review, the same 
formal written appeal request with all supporting information should be 
directed to the Assistant Dean of the College in the student’s area of 
program study. 

All APG decisions are ultimately overseen by the Dean of the College of 
Health Sciences, who is the final step in the appeal process. 


